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Appeal of Sabean Frank to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 263 CLIFF STREET.

Need extension for items on list.

February 13, 2014

Brian Schmidt

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Sabean Frank to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 263 CLIFF
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant an extension until June 1,
2014 for the bathroom issue; grant until June 1, 2014 for the garage ceiling on the condition that no
combustible materials are stored there; grant until July 1, 2014 for exterior items and the remaining items until
March 14, 2014; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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